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Sayers, Margery

From: Kimberly Kepnes <kimberly.kepnes@monumentsothebysrealty.com>

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 10:33 AM
To: Walsh, Elizabeth
Cc: CouncilMail; Theo James; Shawn Gladden; Mojan Bagha (mojanbagha@gmail.com);

malloylaw@verizon.net

Subject: Petitioner Withdraw of ZRA196

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Councilwoman Walsh/

After further consideration and due to additional conditions set against ZRA196 in the proposed amendments,

we feel it is not in the best interest of the community to pursue the ZRA at this time.

Please accept this email as notice and request to withdraw ZRA196 from further consideration.

We will hope you and the County Council will review it in the future as part of a broader strategic plan to more

fully and completely benefit our town.

Kimberly

Kimberly Kepnes,

Senior Vice President

Monument Sotheby's International Realty

Headquartered at the Baltimore Ritz Carlton

410.525.5435 office

443.250.4241 direct/text


